
 

 

This year the School District of Lee County is transitioning our Back to School forms from paper to 

digital.  No more filling out small white emergency cards by hand! Starting August 5th, the Directory 

Information and the Student Emergency and Health Information forms will be online and accessible 

through the FOCUS parent portal. 


